

Beaconside Primary & Nursery School

Tuesday 22nd January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

E-Safety Workshop

The internet is amazing. Children can play, learn, create and connect - opening up a whole world of exciting possibilities. But with the digital world changing all the time, how can you make sure your child is staying safe?

To complement the E-Safety updates that we have been sharing, through email and on the school website, we are offering an E-Safety workshop for parents. The workshop will look at parenting in the digital age and cover a range of topics from the apps being used, the positive and negative outcomes of internet use, how to reduce the risks your child faces in the on-line world, how to support your children dealing with inappropriate content and where to get further support and guidance.

We will run two sessions on Monday 4th February – which is safer internet day. The first session will be held at 9.30am and this will be repeated at 6.00pm. The sessions will last @ 1hour.

If you would like to attend please complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 1st February. The workshops are for parent/carers only – children will not be able to attend.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Lorraine Hadley Headteacher	
Treduced in the state of the st	
E-Safety Workshops – 04/02/19	
Child/Children's name(s):	Class:
I would like to attend the following sessions (please indicate n	umber of people attending each session):
9.30am	
6.00pm	









Hazel Road • Rubery Birmingham • B45 9DX Tel : 0121 453 3801 office@beaconside.worcs.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Lorraine Hadley

